
 
 
 
 
 

Parent Feedback Survey July 2023 
Thank you to those of you who responded to our parent view survey at the end of last academic year. 
Here are some of our suggestions or the tweaks, changes or additions we are making to what we offer. 

  

100% of respondents suggested that their 
children were happy, feel safe and felt 
confident that we ensure pupils are well 
behaved  at this school. 

Continue to induct and train our new staff with our 
expectations for their manner around children and their 
approach to support children with their concerns. 
We will also ensure all our staff deal with behaviour in a 
consistent manner, supported by our Behaviour Policy.   

A small proportion of respondents felt that the 
school wasn’t clear about what children will 
learn during the year. 

Ensure that the Carlisle Curriculum Booklets are emailed to 
all families as early as possible in the new half term to inform 
you of what your child(ren) will be learning in each half term. 
Draw your attention to our Curriculum Maps (at the top of 
each subject specific page) which give you an overview of the 
learning that will be covered throughout the year. 

Some feedback suggested that the school 
could do better at sharing how children are 
doing, with particular focus on academic 
successes and next steps.   

Carefully consider ways we can maximise the information we 
can share with you during our parent consultations in the 
autumn and spring so you can feel better informed of your 
child’s current successes and areas for development.   

Some families would like to be more involved 
in the events and workshops that occur at 
Carlisle Infant School but the timings of these 
and short notice mean these are difficult to 
attend. 

We will aim to communicate upcoming events in a timely 
manner and avoid changing the date whenever possible. 
We do try and limit the number of evening/out of school 
time events we host in consideration of staff wellbeing, 
however will always try and share slides from the meetings 
for families who are unable to attend.    

Reading books are not consistently changed in 
all classes and the ebooks hadn’t been 
updated for the current reading level.   

We are disappointed that this was the experience of some 
families last year and was not our intention.   
We have timetabled a book changing day each week where 
we will ensure your child takes home a Little Wandle Letters 
and Sounds decodable reading book and will ensure access to 
ebooks are updated regularly.        

Communication isn’t always as informative as 
we’d hope and can be difficult to interpret. 

We aim to share necessary information with our community 
to ensure they are informed as much as possible.  We have 
reviewed our practices this year by opting to send out the 
bulk of our communications on a Friday to give our families a 
few days over the weekend to read and digest the 
information.   
We will consider the feedback we have received in regards to 
the difficulties faced in interpreting the messages when we 
communicate, moving forward.  

 

https://www.carlisleinfantschool.co.uk/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=67#:~:text=Carlisle%20Curriculum%20Booklets%20%2D%20Overviews%20for%20parents%C2%A0
https://www.carlisleinfantschool.co.uk/page/?title=Curriculum&pid=67

